
  
 
PO Box 2587 
Hobbs, NM 88241 
Phone: (575) 631-3129  Fax: (575) 397-4961 
E-Mail: todd@trinityoilfieldservices.com 
 
 
 
 
February 23, 2015 
 
 
Mr. Tomáš 'Doc' Oberding, PhD 
Environmental Specialist 
NMOCD - Division 1 
1625 North French Drive 
Hobbs, NM 88240 
 
RE: Corrective Action Plan 
 
 Mewbourne Oil Co. – Federal 31 G #005 
           A-31-19S-33E      660 FNL      990 FEL 
 API No. 30-025-40731 
 1RP-3538 
 
Doc: 
 
Trinity Oilfield Services is submitting the following Corrective Action Plan (CAP) for the 

Federal 31 G #005 Accidental Discharge (AD).  Trinity Oilfield Services was hired by 

Mewbourne Oil Co. to assist them in clean up of the AD.  Mewbourne Oil Co. is the 

owner of the Federal 31 G #005. 

 

On February 13, 2015 Mewbourne pumpers located the AD.  NMOCD was notified on 

February 16, 2015 and a subsequent C-141 was submitted to the District 1 office on 

February 18, 2015.  According to Mewbourne a high pressure caused the poly flow line 

to rupture. The result of the line failure was a 7 bbl. release.  A 15’ over spray into the 
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pasture to the south and light standing fluid to the southeast.  Mewbourne immediately 

took action to contain the AD using a vacuum truck and a backhoe.  Mewbourne 

recovered 3 bbl. of produced fluid.  The well was also shut in.  The flow line was 

repaired and checked for integrity and additional leaks.   

 

Trinity will begin excavating the contaminated soil in the effected area (EA) upon 

approval from NMOCD and BLM.  Contaminated soil will be hauled to R360 in Lea Co., 

NM for disposal. All contaminated soil to the southeast will be removed and the EA to 

the south will have Micro-Blaze applied to it. 

 

In regards to the sampling efforts, samples will be pulled from the entire EA.   

Contamination levels approved by NMOCD and BLM will be adhered to.  Results will be 

reported to NMOCD and BLM before closure. 

 

As always please feel free to call if there are any questions or concerns.  It has been a 

pleasure to work with you on this project. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Todd Roberson 
Trinity Oilfield Services 


